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 The East Haven Recreation and Athletic Complex Commission
 held its Regularly Scheduled Meeting, Monday, November 13,
 2023 at 7:00 p.m. at the East Haven Senior Center, 91 Taylor
 Avenue, East Haven, CT in order to transact the following:
 
 Meeting Call to Order start time:  7:00 p.m.
 Pledge of Allegiance.
 
 Members Present: Pat Paulson, Elizabeth Franco-Spano,
 Christine Ucich, Chris Murray, Sue Crisafi, Annie Coriss
 
 Item #1
 
 Approval of minutes:  Sue Crisafi made motion to accept
 minutes.  Chris Murray seconded motion.  All were in favor,
 none were opposed.
 
 Item #2
 
 Correspondence:  There was none.
 
 Item #3
 
 Upcoming Programs and Events:  Liz Franco-Spano commented on
 the following events:
 
 An upcoming cooking class, indoor pickleball to start and
 maybe there might be a kids pickleball added as well.
 
 New Youth Hockey Program - Learn to Skate, the program
 sign-ups went well and people responded favorably.
 
 There is a new Archery Program which sold out.  There is a
 certified instructor hired for this program.
 
 The Meet Mr. and Mrs. Clause at Hays school will be upcoming
 in December.
 
 Guitar lessons with Lou Pacelli is going good.
 
 Teen Center at Hays is popular with the kids and also going
 good.
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 Item #4
 
 Approval of prices for school skating events/field trips:
 
 Liz Franco-Spano proposed a fixed price of $125 for in-town
 schools to rent the rink if they are skating under one-half
 hour (30 minutes).  A motion was made to accept this change
 in price by Chris Murray.  Motion was seconded by Christine
 Ucich.  All in favor.  No opposition.
 
 
 
 Respectfully submitted,
 
 
 Katrina Loda, Recreation Commission Clerk
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




